
June 14, 2025

Dear Friends and Defenders of the Constitution;

I stand with you today against wanna-be kings and would-be dictators - proudly representing you
in Washington, D.C. battling every hour of every day against Donald Trump and his attack on 
America.

In my town halls across Oregon and countless other settings across the state this year, I’ve heard 
this message loud and clear: America said HELL NO to monarchies more than 250 years ago 
when we rose up against a tyrannical king, tossed his tariffed tea and said NO KINGS. Ever.

This narcissist-in-chief is slashing Americans’ earned benefits and lifelines for our most 
vulnerable, all while demanding a $45 million birthday parade to praise HIMSELF. What. A. 
Cruel. Joke.

But this is no laughing matter, particularly as we watch Trump use our own military to actively 
suppress Americans’ First Amendment rights in Los Angeles. This administration is a coast-to-
coast failure. A ludicrous parade on the East Coast while throwing a dangerous tirade on the 
West Coast and physically attacking a sitting senator who dared to question this administration’s 
illegal and immoral actions? Our forefathers founded this country to be free of mad kings like 
him forever. 

It’s time to stand together against tyranny and show the world what democracy looks like. Thank
you for doing just that today by practicing our First Amendment rights and standing up for our 
republic.

Sincerely,

Ron Wyden
United States Senator


